
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref No :  P6/PRELIMS/TH/082/2021 
 
29 June 2021 
 
Dear P6 Parents/Guardians, 
 
P6 PRELIMINARY EXAMINATION 2021 
 

1. Please refer to the P6 Preliminary Examination 2021 time-table. 
 

2. Kindly sign this letter to acknowledge that you have read its contents. Your daughter will be 
required to hand in the acknowledgement form to her Form Teacher by Thursday 1 July 2021.  

 
IMPORTANT POINTS TO TAKE NOTE OF: 
 

 The Prelim Oral Examination will be held on 26 JULY 2021 (MONDAY) and 27 JULY 2021 
(TUESDAY). Details of the Oral Examination will be given in a separate letter. 

 
 All P6 students are to report to school as usual during the Prelim Written Examination. 

 
 P6 students taking Non-Tamil Indian Languages (NTIL) or who are exempted from Mother  

Tongue Language NEED NOT report to school on 23 AUGUST 2021 (MONDAY). 
 

 On the days of the Witten Examination from 19 AUGUST (THURSDAY) to 24 AUGUST 
(TUESDAY), P6 students are allowed to go home once they are dismissed by the Year Head 
(Upper Primary). This is to ensure that they have sufficient rest and revision time to prepare for the 
next paper. Please refer to the examination time-table overleaf for the dismissal time on each 
examination day. 

 
 P6 students must make their own transport arrangements from 19 AUGUST to 24 AUGUST. The 

school bus drivers will leave at the usual time when the other levels are dismissed. 
 

 P6 students taking Higher Mother Tongue Language (HMTL) will be sitting for their exam on 25 
AUGUST (WEDNESDAY). P6 students who are NOT sitting for the HMTL papers will have 
lessons as usual.  

 
Thank you. 
 
Warm Regards, 
Mrs Tracey Hoa        Mrs Judina Cheong 
Head of School Examinations      Principal 
 

 
 

This is a computer generated letter. No signature is required. 


